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RDL/103/2024-25 
Date: 01.11.2024 
 
To,        To,  
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.   BSE Limited  
Exchange Plaza,      Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Bandra – Kurla Complex,     Dalal Street, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051    Mumbai - 400 001 
NSE EQUITY SYMBOL: RUSHIL    SCRIPT CODE: 533470  
 

ISIN: INE573K01025 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 regarding planned maintenance shutdown of 
Chikmagalur MDF manufacturing unit 

We would like to inform you that the Company will carry out a planned shutdown of 
Chikmagalur MDF manufacturing unit tentatively from November 05, 2024 for a period of 
approximately 16 days for maintenance work. This routine procedure is conducted every 3 to 
4 years to ensure operational efficiency, enhance product quality and sustain over 100% 
capacity utilization over the next couple of years. This is planned shutdown and there may 
not be any revenue loss as Company has kept proper inventory to overcome it. 
 
The same will also be available on the website of the Company at www.rushil.com. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
  
For Rushil Decor Limited 
 

 
 
________________ 
Hasmukh K. Modi 
Company Secretary 
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